gun ED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

July 21, 2003

Mr. Jeffrey Ritter

Wayland Wastewater Management Commission
41 Cochituate Road, Town Hall

Wayland, MA 01778

Re: NPDES Reapplication No. MA0039853
Dear Mr. Ritter:

Your reapplication for a National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit has
been reviewed and found to be deficient in the following areas:

Form2A

Part E Toxicity Testing Data

Please note that you must submit toxicity tests including applicable chemical data.
Form 28

In the original reapplication package sent to you, a Form 25 for Sludge was mailed. This was not
completed and returned. Enclosed please find a blank Form 2& and instruction booklet.

Within 30 days of receipt of this letter, you are required to submit the above information to this office.
Failure or refusal to correct the deficiencies noted may result in the denial of your updated permit request
and the initiation of appropriate enforcement action under the Clean Water Act in the event that you
commence discharging without an appropriate permit.

Should you require more time to submit the additional information do not hesitate to contact me
at(617) 918-1519.

‘Sincerely,

Olga Vergara :
Environmental Protection Specialist
Municipal Assistance Unit

Office of Ecosystem Protection
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